
April 14,2020 
 
Dear OCS Families: 
 
We miss our students and families and send sincere hopes that you are all healthy and safe. 
Remember, as hard as it is, this is a time to continue to stay apart to slow this virus down. 
Things are looking brighter but we must remain vigilant to keep things moving in the right 
direction. 
 
From the New York State Department of Health: 

● Testing for COVID-19 If you develop symptoms such as fever, cough, and/or difficulty 
breathing, and have been in close contact with a person known to have COVID-19 or 
have recently traveled from an area with ongoing spread of COVID-19, stay home and 
call your doctor.  

● If you are older, have severe underlying medical conditions, or are 
immunocompromised, call your doctor early, even if your illness is mild.  

● In an emergency call 911.  
● Your doctor will determine if you have signs and symptoms of COVID-19 and order the 

test if needed.  
● If you do not have a doctor and have questions, symptoms, or may have been exposed 

to someone who has tested positive for COVID-19, call Upstate University Hospital's 
Triage Line at 315.464.3979 you will be advised about testing. The line is open 24 hours.  

 
We are available during school hours to answer any questions or concerns you may have; feel 
free to call or email us at any time. 
 
 Rockwell: Patricia Cormier, RN (315-552-5072; ​pcormier@ocs.cnyric.org​) 
 Wheeler: Robin Larkin, RN (315-552-5052; ​rlarkin@ocs.cnyric.org​) 
 Jr-Sr High School: Deborah Rohe, RN (315-552-5026; drohe@ocs.cnyric.org) 


